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Getafe, September 19th, 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleague,  
 
 
As we begin this new academic year, I send you through this letter a message of 

encouragement to overcome the new challenges we face. 
 
     I thank all the people at the University who, headed by the Vice-Rector for 

Studies, have worked in these hard months so that we can start the course in the best 
possible conditions. 

 
     We are carefully following the measures that the Comunidad de Madrid is taking 

in the fight against the pandemic. At the moment, they do not affect the form of 
activity with which we have started the course on our campuses. 

 
     I also want to inform you that Juan Manuel Moreno left the University 

Management on September, 15. I thank him for his excellent work throughout these 
thirteen years. The new Manager is Salomé Abril-Martorell, whom I wish every success 
in her new position. 

 
     I hope that those who dedicate their lives in universities and research centers to 

improving and expanding our scientific knowledge will soon find the means to end this 
anomalous and tragic situation that we have been living through. In the meantime, I 
wish you good health, I send you much encouragement to face these next months and 
I hope that, despite the pandemic, this course that is now beginning will be a good year 
for those of us who are part of our University. 

 
Best regards, 
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